With much thought and consideration we have chosen
a special way to say Thank You for sharing
our wedding day.

In lieu of traditional favours we have made a donation
in your honour to the British Kidney Patient Association
in loving memory of David White, father of the groom.

We have also made a donation to Beaumont Hospital
in Ireland, which is the inspiration behind Ian’s
involvement in The Italian Run Charity event
next year.

We believe the best gift you could give is one that
helps others live longer and healthier lives.

There are envelopes next to the gift card box on the
off chance that you would also like to contribute to
these amazing causes.

All our Love,
Ian & Arti White




